
BAGS Board meeting 9/20/10 

 

Call to order:  6:30 by Tina 

Jeanine read Psalm 72:18-19 

Board unanimously approved moving $1000.00 from our checking account to one of the CDs. 

August Board meeting minutes were approved as sent. 

October meeting room changed to Chapel.  Susie sent emails to other Societies inviting them.  Tina sent 

emails to several Church groups. 

Discussed that for the October agenda handout we should list future programs to possibly entice some 

of the visitors to join and return for meetings. 

Susie had questions about when to have the yearbook ready.  Neil indicated when all the programs for 

the year were ready.  Tammy indicated around end of October. 

Neil is to bring the camera to meetings to take pictures of new members or retake pictures of existing 

members for the yearbook. 

Claudia announced that Friends of Clayton have asked us to provide a holiday ornament by November 1. 

Tammy reminded everyone to renew. 

Neil will send several emails this week.  One to remind members to renew and one to announce the 

Freeman display. 

Neil asked Claudia when the bulbs would be ready at Clayton.  Claudia indicated late October or 

November. 

Jeanine provided the attendance report. 

Adjourned at 7:15. 

 


